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August 6, 2015 oIy QLERKS OFFICE

To whom it may concern,

My name is Valerie Powers-Klein and | am co-owner of Shooter Malone’s Bar & Grill (Shooter
Malone’s Real Estate Company LLC) with my husband Keith Klein. We used to have 2-hour
parking in front of our business on Buffalo Street and due to the angle parking and newer
parking restrictions that was taken away a couple of years ago.

| am writing to ask that the 2-hour parking restriction on Buffalo Street be brought hack. We
have noticed that the parking stalls on Buffalo in front of our business are being used during the
day and they are not our customers. Most of the time those cars are there for 7-8 hours at a
time. We have noticed that our lunch and daytime crowds have really dropped off or non-
existent. We have had people come in and say that they had to park a block away and say “We
thought you were so busy that we didn’t think you would be able to serve us for lunch.” |

We would like consideration for 2-hour parking in front of our property on Buffalo Street.

Sincerely,
Hotenis wtse Lt K00
Valerie & Keith Kiein

Owners—Sho.oter Malone’s Bar & Grill
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